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I am pleased to confirm the following election results for APLA office bearers:

A P L A ’S  B R A N C H  C O M M IT T E E S

N S W T A S
President Bob Whyburn President
Secretary Margaret Curran Committee
Committee Kathryn Williams

Mary Moloney W A
Michelle Martin President
Ben Zipser Secretary
John Rowe 
Tom Goudkamp 
Andrew Morrison 
John Watts 
Karen Chan

Committee

Q L D
President Gerard Mullins
Secretary Darren Moore V IC
Committee lan Brown President

Catherine Cheek Secretary
Brett Charrington 
George Cowan 
Adam Tayler 
Melissa Meldrum 
Simon Morrison 
Chris Newton 
Kay Ryan 
Kerry Splatt 
Judy Teitzel 
Bruce Simmonds 
Michal Horvath

Committee

S A
President Brendan Connell N T
Secretary Anthony Kerin President
Committee Ruth Carter Secretary

John Dempster Committee

A C T
President
Secretary
Committee
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Sandra Taglieri 
Kassie James

Brian Nugawela 
Rebecca Sorgiovanni 
Janet Van der Kolk 
Guy Stubbs 
Chris Phillips 
Sukhwant Singh 
Tim Hammond 
Tiffany Laslett 
Greg Burgess

Simon Garnett 
John McPherson 
Peter Burt 
Alexandra Watson 
Clara Davies 
Richard Morrow 
Geraldine Collins 
Kathy Wilson 
Anthony Kenyon 
Louise Hanby 
D’Wynn 
Andrew Keogh 
Tim Connor 
Marcus Fogarty

Michael Grove 
Merridy Gordon 
John Neill

John Little 
Patricia Worthy 
Richard Faulks 
Mark Blumer 
Amy Burr 
Andrew Freer 
John Purnell 
Bill Redpath

A P L A ’S N A T IO N A L  C O U N C I L

National President John Gordon
President-Elect Tom Goudkamp
Director NSW Bob Whyburn
Director QLD lan Brown
Director SA Brendan Connell
Director TAS Kassie James
Director WA Janet Van der Kolk
Director VIC Simon Garnett
Director NT Michael Grove
Director ACT Richard Faulks

Many challenges lie ahead for each of these 
people. Some are still to face tort reform in the 
areas of public liability and medical negligence, 
while others will focus on having the government 
roll back existing legislation. Some will face chal­
lenges in workers’ compensation, while others 
will look to address inequities in current statuto­
ry schemes.

With advertising by plaintiff lawyers increas­
ingly under threat or already abolished, greater 
pressures are being placed on firms and the way 
plaintiff lawyers practice. Continuing legal edu­
cation programs must be a major focus during the 
next year, as should other member services, such 
as Plaintiff and APLA News.

With the capacity to practice in the area of 
plaintiff law more restricted than ever, APLAs 
work is increasingly important to its members. 1 
would like to congratulate those who will lead the 
organisation over the next twelve months and 
wish them well. I thank them for their continued 
support of APLA and for the work they do on a 
voluntary basis to represent members’ interests 
and the interests of injured people around 
Australia. G3
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